
November 8, 1979

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

I hope you're feeling well and enjoying the end of the Santa Fe autumn.

I'm writing to inquire about a technical point. Last week I showed some 
of your early platinum prints to Dr. Estelle Jussim, an authority on the 
technology of graphic printing and early photography. She was quite 
intrigued by the yellow cast of some of the photographs and wondered 
whether you used a gum bichromate process or a toner on the platinum 
prints. If you can remember, I'd appreciate hearing from you so that 
I can respond to Dr. Jussim and label our prints more accurately.

Al I my best to you and your household.

Sincerely,

Marni Sandweiss 
Curator of Photographs
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